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Boyd Graduate Studies Research Center
Athens, Georgia 30602

Dear Mr. Burke:
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Thank you for your letter and the information regarding the Uni­
form Federal Research and Development Utilization Act. The two commit­
tees handling this legislation have informed me that they had hoped
for hearings to take place in April. H.Qwe\!e~L.!l'2!:!,";;.ill::...!haL.g
hearings are held at, all this year ~.:'t<b.l:'~ull-:tiL.l,!:,t,\lL,».k;t;,q~
se.ssiQn-.'-'--~-~~~""~_""""",,~ .' 0., .. _ •

The information provided will be useful when considering this leg­
islation, and I appreciate your bringing it to my attention.
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/, h/l (,10 / . /J /
'i-L-0r /v~~/

McDonald

LPM/mm


